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If the bus has more than 12 seating positions, including the driver, the children are 

not required to use child restraints or booster seats. VicRoads recommends that 

child restraints and booster seats are used in buses where possible. As a minimum, 

the children should use the seat belts provided. 

Further information from VicRoads can be obtained here. 

 

https://www.vicroads.vic.gov.au/safety-and-road-rules/vehicle-safety/child-restraints/frequently-asked-questions-about-child-restraints
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